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Welcome 

Welcome back to Term 4 – this year is just flying by! We hope you 

had a restful half term and are ready for Wold Book Day, Careers 

Week, Science Week, Forest School and a visiting theatre production! 

This term we welcome Athena into our class full time and Chloe, our 

new apprentice TA. 

 

 

This term our book is… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Class information 
Please ensure ALL clothes are labelled. Due to toilet 
training, we are washing many similar sized pants 
and trousers. As the weather gets warmer we will 
take jumpers off in the classroom. 
Tues – Cookery – please send in a donation of £5 
for the term to support us in buying ingredients, if 
you are able to. 
Wed – Forest School – please ensure your child has 
waterproofs and wellies. 
Fri – book change day - please send back sharing 

books and folders each week. 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our school topic this term is ‘How Does Your Garden 
Grow?’ and we will be using The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar as our starting point to learn about 

planting seeds, fruits and vegetables  we can grow 
and eat and mini-beasts. This will be supported in our 

4D room sessions and our Science Week activities. 
In our sensory story sessions we will be matching 
symbols to objects and making simple phrases to 

describe what is happening in the pictures. 
 

We are starting our maths work with comparing day 
and night activities - lots of snoring and waking up! 
We will also be learning about more and less and at 
snack time, taking turns to hand out plates and food 

equally. 
 

As part of careers week we will look at what ‘jobs’ we 
can do to help in the classroom and around school. 
After lunch we will be having turn-taking sessions, 
with fun toys and a 1 minute timer to help us learn 

when our turn is finished and to wait for our next go. 
We are also starting story massage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Buttercup Class Staff 

      
Kelly Kim Danielle Emma Chloe Hannah 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

02/03/2023 World Book Day 
06/03/2023  Careers Week 
07/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
08/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
13/03/2023  Science Week 
17/03/2023 Futures Fayre 
17/03/2023 Comic Relief  
31/03/2023  Easter Raffle Draw 
31/03/2023 End of Term 
17/04/2023 Start of Term 
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